THE PRINCE GEORGE’S COUNTY GOVERNMENT

Chairman

Derrick Leon Davis
Councilman, District 6

JUN 19 20

Ms. Elizabeth M. Hewlett, Chairman
Prince George’s County Planning Board
County Administration Building

Upper Marlboro, Maryland 20772

Dear Chairman Hewlett:

The Prince George’s County Council’s Transportation, Housing and Environment Committee
has reviewed the three (3) reservation plats which are due to expire on June 30, 2017. All of the
reservation plats were established for facilities recommended in adopted and approved master plans.
At its meeting on June 7, 2017, the Committee made the following recommendations:

The Committee recommended that the following reservation plats be extended for one
additional year:

1. Branch Avenue/Surratts Road Interchange V] 162-42
Parcel A 0.85 acres
Summit Creek

2. Branch Avenue/Surratts Road Interchange VI 171-84
Parcel B, C,Eand G 3.64 acres
Summit Creek

3. US 301 Upgrade REP 193-31
Part of Lot 4 3.60 acres
Bowling Heights

The Council supports the Committee’s recommendation to allow reservation plats 1, 2, and 3 to
be extended for a one-year continuation.

Sincerely,

€rrick Leon Davis

Chairman
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